
DUBLIN CITY ACTIVE TRAVEL NETWORK

Clontarf to City Centre Project
PUBLIC SAFETY MESSAGE 
For Drivers, Cyclists & Pedestrians

Flashing Amber Arrows 

Cyclists have priority over turning vehicles when travelling straight 
through any junction
Flashing amber arrows are a reminder of this for drivers
They will be installed at a number of junctions along the Clontarf to City 
Centre Scheme

Dublin City Council is working to provide a safer Active 
Travel Network by rolling out flashing amber arrows 
for left turning vehicles at junctions.
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Your Journey Counts



EXPLAINER VIDEO
To watch the full explainer video, scan the QR code

Or go to: www.youtube.com/watch?v=KOycT0XFAxc

If you would like further information on the CC2C Project or to contact the 
project team, please see the options below:

	 www.c2cc.ie 

	 activetraveloffice@dublincity.ie 
	

	 Active Travel Programme Office: 01 222 2536 

	 DCC Alerts: alerts.dublincity.ie

ATTENTION DRIVERS
Before making a turn you must: 
	 Yield to approaching cyclists 
	 Allow cyclists time to clear the junction
	 Proceed to make your turn, when it’s safe to do so
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(Scan me)

HOW TO CONTACT US


